



Spring Term 1 2024

Since we came back into Kids' club after Christmas, we've been very busy, creating, building, making, investigating, but mostly laughing and having fun!

This half term our themes have included 'Happy New Year', Let it snow, Detectives, Storytelling week and in the last week before half term, we are celebrating Chinese New Year.

Our Weekly activities planned for next half term are as follows.

19th-23rd February - Bake Off,

26th February-Ist March - 'Big Art',

4th-8th March - Our Earth,

Ilth-15th March - Engineers in training,

18th-22nd March - Springtime,

25th-28th March - Easter

You can find information about staff, a copy of the newsletter and other information on the Kids' club board in the schools' reception area.

May I remind parents of all children. If your child will NOT be attending any session they are booked in for, PLEASE let the school office know, or tell a member of the Kids' Club staff, this will make it smoother for our collection from your children's class, especially our Woodlea children.

It is advisable to put your child's name in all school clothing, this will make it easier to return items to the correct children.

<u>Key Dates</u>

Please note that School closes at the normal time of 3.15pm on Friday 9th February.

Kids' club will run as normal.

Return on Monday 19th February.

Our children in after-school club were given a challenge to solve the 'case of the missing diamond' this was a fabulous role play activity, as they dressed up to look the part and worked together as teams, looking for clues and deciphering the fingerprints they found.











Our breakfast children are delighted with the occasional treats of different cereals, or left over pancakes, crumpets, or waffles.

In the after-school club, we are still trying to get outside on the lighter days for a run around before snack time.

Availability in Kids' Club

Monday - Friday in Breakfast Club

Monday, Thursday & Friday in Afterschool Club

Bookings and Payments

I want to thank all parents for their patience and perseverance with our new booking and payment system. I have to say that it is working much better from a school perspective so I do hope that it's also working well as parents. As always, if you do have problems, please contact the school office and Miss Scott will be more than happy to help.

Can I please just remind parents to ensure they're booking their child onto their session in plenty of time.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: m.turner@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk

<u>WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK</u>

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant